THE ARMY WAR COLLEGE

IN REPLY REFER TO

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDANT WASHINGTON, D. C.



January 28, 1933.

Captain W. S. Campbell,
Department of English,
The University of Oklahoma,
Norman, Okla.

My dear Captain Campbell:

In reply to your letter of January 22nd, I am pleased to enclose a list showing the Signal Corps numbers and captions of the pictures which I believe will be of assistance to you in your project. As you no doubt know, these can all be purchased at the cost of fifteen cents (15¢) each by addressing the Army Pictorial Service, Signal Corps, Washington, D. C.

If it is possible for you to do so, we should appreciate a complimentary copy of your book, for our Section library, when it is completed.

Very truly yours,

For the Chief:

C. C. BENSON,

Major, Cavalry, D.O.L.,

Secretary, His torical Section, A.W.C.

l encl.